
	

Information for Y6 parents on Sex and Relationships Education [SRE] 
 

This sheet is designed to give parents a brief understanding of what we will discuss in the context of 
our SRE sessions in Year 6 and how these will be organised. 
 
Purpose: 
 
Children at the end of their primary school life are about to experience puberty, indeed some may 
already be at that point in their development. They need to understand the physical and emotional 
changes that are taking place in their own bodies and to those around them and to recognise that 
these are a natural and normal part of growing up. They should have the opportunity to develop 
understanding based on factual information within a safe environment.  
 
Organisation / delivery: 
 

• The sessions will be delivered by our Y6 teachers in an open but sensitive way 
• The children are not split into same sex groups as it is important they understand the physical 

and emotional changes that are happening to each other. 
• Ground rules are established at the start of sessions in terms of questions and discussion 
 
 

Content and materials: 
 

• We use resource materials designed for the primary age range – currently the BBC ‘Active 
Focus’: Growing Up – Sex Education resource DVD. [Contents are listed below] 

• Scientific vocabulary is used for the parts of the reproductive system, some slang is used so 
that the correct terminology can be reinforced 

• Animated images of sexual organs are used, together with footage of a live birth 
• Erections, Wet dreams and ejaculation are discussed [animated images are used] 
• We also send home a leaflet from the family planning association [FPA]: ‘Growing Up – What’s 

it all about?’ [You can download this on the FPA website resources page www.fpa.org.uk] 
 
Parents’ right to withdraw children: 
 
You have the right to withdraw your child from the non-statutory parts of Sex Education [those 
elements that are not part of the science curriculum], however we would strongly advise that you do 
not exercise this right without first discussing with the class teacher. Children are not protected from 
sexual activity by ignorance, but they may be by having knowledge and it is better for them to gain 
this knowledge from teachers they are familiar with than from playground ‘experts’ at high school, 
or via the Internet. We will, of course, respect your right to decide. 
 
Child protection: 
 
Teachers will follow school child protection procedures in the event of children disclosing any 
information that may suggest they are at risk of sexual abuse. 
 
 
 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you would like any further clarification. 
 
 



	



	

   
 
 
 



	

 


